Research study: Survey about Driver Assistance Systems

Bioptic telescope drivers and normal vision drivers who are 18+ years are invited to participate in a survey study (project 2020P002139) about Advanced Driver Assistance Systems being conducted by researchers at Schepens Eye Research Institute, Boston, MA.

Participants must be current drivers and speak fluent English.

The survey takes about 30 minutes and will be conducted over the phone.

If interested, please contact Chrysanthi Stevens:

202-276-3231

Chrysanthi_Stevens@MEEI.HARVARD.EDU

